
Holland Happenings
Week Ending Septmeber 13, 2024



Welcome Back!!

On behalf of the entire Holland Township Staff, we warmly welcome 
all our students back to school.

The summer months flew by and before we knew it, the start of a 
new school year was underway.

A heartfelt thank you to all our parents for making the first few days 
as smooth as possible.  We know it is a difficult adjustment for 
families to go from endless summer nights to a very early wake-up!

I am so lucky to work in a caring, student-centered school.  

Be Well,

Mrs. Wardell



Back to School Snap Shots



Remembering September 11, 2001

Every year, Mrs. Croasdale 
displays firsthand 
accounts from students in 
her class on 9/11/01.  

It is very moving and a 
piece of history from 
Holland students.

 



As we head towards Fall………Cheerful words to live by


